

Kim Storz Chief Librarian/CEO West Grey Public Library 453 Garafaxa St., S Durham, ON NOG 1R0

December 12, 2018

Dear Ms. Storz,

Thank you for your inquiry regarding Bruce County Public Library's Bookmobile Project. I appreciate you sharing the statistics gathered regarding the usage of the Elmwood Resource Centre by Brockton and West Grey residents.

Due to operational changes within our organization, the pending launch of the Bookmobile has been postponed until 2020.

In the meantime, Bruce County Public Library will be sending a survey to its residents to assist in determining the Bookmobile route and where it stops. I would encourage interested residents of West Grey to submit their input as well.

I look forward to our continuing dialogue as the Bookmobile launch approaches.

Regards,

Nicole Charles

Library Director/CEO

Aicole Chauce